
 
Project Update 

2023 Paving Project- No. 014-9736 
 
Date: 10/5/2023 
 
We are excited that the work on the City’s 2023 Paving Project has been completed 
except for a few cleanup items and removal of the changeable message boards.  
 
No further road closures are anticipated.  
 
No further updates will be posted.  Thank you all for your patience with this project.   
 
Questions regarding this project may be directed to Ana Bernardes, Senior Engineer, 
at 925-299-3209 or emailed to abernardes@lovelafayette.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ana Bernardes 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 


